
  

 

to 
 

Parth Pawar (Final Year – Computer Engineering),  

Sagar Dhande (Final Year – IT) 

and 

Harsh Shah (Final Year – Computer Engineering) 
 

[All team members are part of DJS CODESTARS – Programming Club] 
 

for securing 57th rank 

 at the International Collegiate Programming Contest (ICPC) Kanpur-Mathura 

Regionals on 09th April 2023. 

 

The team is also ranked 2nd in Mumbai region. 
 

  
 

Congratulations & Best wishes. 

 
 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                (Principal) 


